
Snowdon Circle Scenic Run 

First Scenic Run of 2022, Mike & Jenny Hewer 
Sunday 10th April saw 31 Deva Moggers meeting for coffee at the Bodnant 
Welsh Food Centre in some lovely spring sunshine.  

16 Morgans of every year, shape and colour (all looking pristine) set off for the 
Snowdon Circle scenic run kindly organised by Joe and Linda Cleary. 
 
The run took us through some fantastic scenery with many spectacular mountain 
and lake views. Thankfully the roads were not too busy, so we encountered no 
holdups but had plenty of stopping places for either photo taking opportunities or 
comfort breaks.  During the run we noticed one or two other car clubs including 
Porsche, some of which were demonstrating their racing prowess!  After approx. 
60 miles and a couple of hours of relaxed Morganeering we all eventually arrived 
at a very popular and busy Betws y Coed where members were able to enjoy a 
picnic, sample café fare or take a stroll in the lovely warm sunshine. 
 
On behalf of everyone who participated, Jenny and I would like to say thank you 
to Joe and Linda for the time and effort put in for a very successful and enjoyable 
scenic run. 
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